
 
 

 

 

 

 

BAR EXAM STIPEND APPLICATION 
Deadline: April 1, 2025  

 

The Vietnamese American Bar Association of Southern California (VABASC) 
is offering a $1,500 bar exam stipend to an eligible individual looking to take 
the 2025 California bar exam (either February or July). The stipend will be 
awarded to a law student or recent law school graduate from law schools in 
Southern California only. To be considered, please submit this application. 
The recipient will be recognized and awarded at the VABASC Installation 
Gala on May 10, 2025.  For more information about VABASC, please visit 
our website at www.vabasc.org. 

 

APPLICATION 

1. Attach a copy of your resume, including any work history, extra-
curricular activities, community service, and academic honors. 
 

2. A personal statement up to 500 words.  You may include information 
regarding your background including demonstrated commitment to the 
community, reasons for pursuing further education, challenges you 
face outside of school, legal field interest, your financial need, special 
circumstances, or any other information you would like the selection 
committee to consider.   

 

To apply, please submit your application electronically to 
vu.tran@ocpubdef.com by Tuesday, April 1, 2025. 


